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Belvedere Family Community 

 

You're Invited: Original Song Project Showcase! 

 

Dear brothers and sisters of Belvedere Family Church, 

 

We are excited to invite you to a special Original Song Project Showcase featuring over 15 young adult 

musicians sharing the original songs they wrote this week during the workshop. 

 

This is a wonderful opportunity to support and encourage these amazing songwriters as they share their 

creativity and passion for music. Admission is free - bring a friend and enjoy an inspiring afternoon 

together! 

 

Date / Time: Sunday, August 31st at 3:00 PM 

 

Place: 4 West 43rd Street, Manhattan, NY 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

 
 

Belvedere Family Community 

723 S Broadway 

Tarrytown, NY, 10591 

 

info@ belvederefamily,com 

Visit our website  


